## THE JOHN FISHER SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr P E McCullagh BSc (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH

Peaks Hill Purley Surrey CR8 3YP

Dear Parents/Carers and The John Fisher Alumni,

We are organising a 'Farewell & Good Luck' Celebration for Mike Davies who is retiring at the end of this term after 36 years coaching our students.

There are many of us who would like to take the opportunity to show our appreciation for all Mike's efforts with our students and The John Fisher School, but also it could be a great opportunity for 'old boys' and parents/carers to get together and reminisce.

The celebration is going to be on Saturday, 9<sup>th</sup> July 2016 at the Plough Lane Pavilion from 7.00pm. There will be a fully licensed bar and a BBQ will be served. Last orders will be at 11.40pm with carriages from 12.00am to 12.30am.

We would need prior payment of £10 per head to cover the cost of the food and a gift for Mike. In addition, there will be an opportunity to make a donation to support the Sport programme at the school.

To book your place and obtain a ticket(s) please complete the form below by Friday, 1st July 2016 and return the completed form to Mr Simpson c/o The John Fisher School or email him at <a href="mailto:msimpson@suttonmail.org">msimpson@suttonmail.org</a> Could you indicate all names on the form that will be attending please.

If there are any queries please contact Mr Simpson.

Please make cheques payable to THE JOHN FISHER SCHOOL with your name and number of tickets on the back. Payment can also be made via ParentPay for current families. In addition if you would prefer to pay by BACS transfer the details are:

REF MDAVIES 60-21-08 50559818

Yours sincerely,

We do not have email addresses for The John Fisher 'Alumni', so would be very grateful if you would pass this email on.

Mike Simpson
Assistant Headteacher

Image: Simpson
Mr/Mrs/Ms: Simpson